

Mathhew Litvak
President
Mount Alison Faculty Association
mafa@mta.ca

February 5, 2020

Dear Brother Litvak,

On behalf of the 38,000 members of the New Brunswick Federation of Labour, I want to extend our solidarity and support both to your Executive and to your membership during this labour dispute.

If the New Brunswick Federation of Labour can be of any assistance in your fight to achieve a fair collective agreement for your members, please do not hesitate to reach out.

In Solidarity,

Daniel Legere

President

JD / Unifor 4501